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Submission to Joint Standing Committee on the NDIS - Inquiry into the
Capability and Culture of the NDIA

Dear Members of the Committee,
Thank you for the invitation to make a submission to this Inquiry.

Allied Health Professions Australia (AHPA) recently made a detailed submission to the Australian
National Audit Office Performance Audit, ‘Effectiveness of the National Disability Insurance Agency’s
management of assistance with daily life supports’.

We believe that submission, which it is attached separately, is highly relevant to the present Inquiry,
and we request that it be considered by the Joint Standing Committee.

AHPA welcomes any opportunity to appear before the Committee if that is deemed appropriate and
useful.

Sincerely

Dr Chris Atmore

Manager, Policy and Advocacy
policy@ahpa.com.au

Advocating on behalf of Australia’s allied health professions to create fairer and more
equitable health, aged care and disability systems.





